
 

Dear Mawnan Families, 

As we reach the culmination of another extraordinary academic year at 

Mawnan School, I find myself reflecting on the remarkable journey we have 

shared. The passage of time has been swift, yet the achievements and 

growth we have witnessed have been profound. 

First and foremost, I must express my deepest gratitude to the children of 

Mawnan School. Their brilliance has been a constant source of inspiration 

throughout the year. Their unwavering desire to learn, coupled with their 

exemplary behaviour, has been nothing short of exceptional. Time and 

again, I have been struck by their ambition to achieve, their remarkable 

perseverance, their inherent kindness, and their delightful sense of humour. It 

is with great pride that I affirm: your children are truly extraordinary. 

The dedication and talent exhibited by Team Mawnan have continued to 

astound me, particularly in light of the challenges and difficulties we have 

faced this year. The commitment of our staff is unparalleled, and I could not 

wish for a more capable and passionate group of educators. It brings me 

immense satisfaction to state unequivocally that the quality of education, 

expeditions, and experiences we provide for our students is of the highest 

calibre.  

To Mrs Churcher, as we bid farewell, we extend our heartfelt gratitude for 

your contributions and our sincerest wishes for your future endeavours. Your 

impact on our school community has been significant, and you will be 

missed. 

I would like to reiterate my profound appreciation for the Mawnan School 

community. The achievements of this academic year stand as a testament 

to the collective efforts of our students, staff, and families. As we look 

towards the future, I am filled with optimism and excitement for the 

continued growth and success that await us. 
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Thank you all for your unwavering support and trust in our educational 

mission. Together, we have navigated the challenges and celebrated the 

triumphs of this academic year, emerging stronger and more united. I look 

forward to the opportunities and accomplishments that the next chapter will 

bring to our remarkable school. 

Our PTA deserves special recognition for their invaluable support and tireless 

fundraising efforts. The numerous enhancements to our school environment 

and the memorable events they have organised, such as film nights, discos, 

and the delightful Christmas show, have significantly enriched our school life.  

I would like to express my sincere appreciation to our governing board for 

their unwavering support throughout the year.  

Have a great summer and we will see you on Wednesday 4th September, 

Miss Pridmore  
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Our INSET Days for 2024-2025 will be as follows:  

1. Tuesday 3rd September 2024 

2. Monday 4th November 2024  

3. Monday 21st July 2025  

4. Tuesday 22nd July 2025 

5. Wednesday 23rd July 2025 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Farewell to Year 6  

As we approach the end of another academic year, it is with great pride 

and a touch of nostalgia that we bid farewell to our exceptional Year 6 

cohort. These remarkable young individuals have consistently 

demonstrated their brilliance throughout their journey at Mawnan CE VA 

Primary School, leaving an indelible mark on our educational community.  

The outstanding contributions of this cohort to our school have been truly 

commendable. Their unwavering dedication, enthusiasm, and exemplary 

conduct have set a high standard for future generations of students. We 

have had the privilege of witnessing their growth, both academically and 

personally.  

As we reflect on their time with us, we are filled with an overwhelming sense 

of pride in their achievements. The journey they have undertaken at 

Mawnan has been nothing short of extraordinary, and we are confident 

that the skills, knowledge, and values they have acquired will serve them 

well in the exciting new chapter that awaits them.  

To our departing Year 6 students, we extend our heartfelt congratulations 

and express our sincere gratitude for your remarkable presence in our 

school. As you embark on the next phase of your educational journey, 

please know that you carry with you the very best wishes of the entire 

Mawnan community. We have every confidence that you will continue to 

excel and make us proud. 

 



 

 

 

 



 

Uniform 

We would also like to take this opportunity to express our gratitude for your 

efforts in ensuring that your children come to school in their full school 

uniform.  

If your child has outgrown any branded uniform items, please consider 

passing them along to another family or donating them to the village 

charity shop.  

We understand that this can sometimes be a challenge, so please do not 

hesitate to talk to Miss Pridmore if you need assistance in sourcing or 

funding school uniform.  

Our local uniform provider offers convenient options for purchasing uniform, 

either in-store or online with free delivery to the school 

https://www.castlesports.co.uk/mawnan-school 

Castle Sports will always their very best to ensure that your child has their 

uniform ready for starting school in September, but they can only guarantee 

this if you place your order by Saturday 3rd August 2024. This allows them 

enough time to order the items you require if they are out of stock. 

Uniform  

Grey knee-length pinafore, skirt, trousers or shorts  

Pale blue polo shirt 

Navy blue sweatshirt or cardigan with school logo (from Castle Sports) 

Grey or white socks or navy or grey tights 

Black School shoes (no high boots or open toed sandals) 

Navy blue and white gingham dress for summer wear 

PE Uniform - to be worn on PE days. PE uniform will also be worn for 

competitions to further reduce costs.   

Top : White P.E. shirt with school logo (from Castle Sports) with Mawnan 

zipped sports top (from Castle Sports) 

Bottom: Navy blue shorts (from Castle Sports), Navy blue Skort (from Castle 

Sports) or Mawnan tracksuit trousers (from Castle Sports) 

Footwear: Black, blue or white trainers  

 

https://www.castlesports.co.uk/mawnan-school


 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


